## Torsten Müller-Ötvös

Chief Executive



Mr Arnie S Hira Chief Executive Officer Simply Abu Dhabi Limited Elizabeth House Elizabeth Street Manchester M8 8]

2 July 2012

Dear Arnie,

Thank you for your kind letter which accompanied the beautiful coverage you afforded Rolls-Royce in Simply Abu Dhabi. I have look through the magazine and must say that it is indeed of the highest quality both in terms of content and presentation. It is a perfect platform for our products and I very much appreciate the lovely article.

Our Global Communications Department headed by Richard Carter is aware of this initiative and I have asked Richard to keep up the contact with you with a view to further cooperation in the future.

Once again, thank you for your interest in and support for Rolls-Royce.

Yours sincerely

Torsten Müller-Ötvös